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Everybody Poops 410 Pounds a Year
Is there one food that humans, Klingons, Bajorans, and Vulcans would like? If so, what would it taste
like? How would you prepare it? Could you find all the ingredients locally? This is the task that faces
Neelix, chef for the U.S.S. Voyager™, every time he takes on the challenge of trying to feed its crew of
140 food critics. But over the course of their journey, Neelix's learned a few tricks of the trade. He
had to, just as a matter of self-preservation. Ethan Phillips, in the persona of Neelix, and William J.
Birnes, the New York Times bestselling coauthor of The Day After Roswell, throw wide the vaults of
interstellar haute cuisine, revealing for the first time the secret preparation techniques behind all
those exotic dishes and drinks. The favorite foods of characters from every Star Trek series and movie
are here, all adapted for easy use in twentieth-century kitchens. The Star Trek Cookbook also features a
complete guide for whipping up the all the drinks served at Quark's. Fun, and easy to use, the Star Trek
Cookbook is your indispensable guide to the food of the stars!

Comic Genius
Want more fascinating facts about poop? We've got a new book! Check out Everybody Poops 10 Million
Pounds: Astounding Fecal Facts from a Day in the City from author Deuce Flanagan on Amazon today. ONCE
UPON A TIME . . . . . . when you were little, you learned that everyone poops. But did you ever discover
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how much? Well, sit down on that cold porcelain throne and get ready to laugh your butt off at the most
amazing, hilarious, need-to-go facts on the one thing everyone does--but nobody talks about. Filled to
the rim with piles of fascinating dirty fun, this illustrated kids' book for grown-ups answers all the
questions you never thought to ask: •How do astronauts poop in space? •Where does poop go after you
flush? •Why can I see the corn but not the chicken? •Can I light my poop on fire? •Who invented the
first flushing toilet? •What's the poop on Michael Jackson, Elvis and John Wayne?

Letters to Star Trek
Cartoonist Jeffrey Brown's drawings perfectly capture the humor and quirkiness of cats in all their
strange and charming glory. Following the success of Cat Getting Out of a Bag, this collection of color
and black-and-white comic strips loosely follows the adventures of a pair of cats as they explore the
world around them, indoors and out. Adventures include taking a nap, licking a shoe, attacking dust
particles, hiding in cabinets, pouncing on fallen leaves, confronting the vacuum cleaner, patrolling the
yard, and purring up a stormall adorably rendered in Brown's immediate and irresistible style. Sure to
delight anyone who lives with cats and appreciates their sweet and batty behavior, this beautifully
packaged gift book is the cat's meow.

Small Doses
All I Really Need to Know I Learned from Watching Star Trek
Pax Galactica. Enemies become allies. Old secrets are at last revealed. Long-held beliefs and widely
accepted truths are challenged. Man turns to leisurely pursuits. In this golden age, two old friends are
drawn together. They seek to understand, and wonder how what they have long believed, what they have
been taught, was never so. Over two hundred years ago, the life of one of Starfleet's earliest pioneers
came to a tragic end, and Captain Jonathan Archer, the legendary commander of Earth's first warp-five
starship, lost a close friend. Or so it seemed for many years. But with the passage of time, and the
declassification of certain crucial files, the truth about that fateful day -- the day that Commander
Charles "Trip" Tucker III didn't die -- could finally be revealed. Why did Starfleet feel it was
necessary to rewrite history? And why only now can the truth be told?
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Star Trek: 50 Artists 50 Years
The communicator is used for voice communication and serves as an emergency-signaling device for
Starfleet. This kit includes a replica of the iconic communicator, which features light and sound, and a
48-page book on the history of communicators, complete with full-color photos.

Star Trek: The Next Generation Cats
Years ago, Lt. Uhura befriended a diplomat from Eeiauo, the land of graceful, cat-like beings. The two
women exchanged songs and promised never to reveal their secret. Now the U.S.S. Enterprise™ is orbiting
Eeiauo in a desperate race to save the inhabitants before a deadly plague destroys them. Uhura's secret
songs may hold the key to a cure -- but the clues are veiled in layers of mystery. The plague is killing
humans, threatening other planets -- and Kirk must crack the code before the Starship Enterprise
succumbs!

Warped
How to win at poker. The power of a business's mission statement. If you can dial a telephone, you can
do anything. These are the lessons to be learned from "Star Trek." First a hit television show, and then
a pop culture phenomenon, "Star Trek" is now the basis for inspiration and guidance in our daily lives.
ALL I REALLY NEED TO KNOW I LEARNED FROM WATCHING STAR TREK is an anthology of valuable lessons that can
be found within the episodes of "Star Trek." Discover why its dangerous to wear a plain red shirt, why
Captain Kirk was such a superb leader, and why you should always help people in need.

Cats Are Weird
With 45 highly detailed, beautifully illustrated images to colour however you choose, this is a musthave item for Star Trek fans in this or any other galaxy!

The Good That Men Do
Based on the Star Trek adventures (including Star Trek: The Next Generation) this book uses hundreds of
star charts, line drawings and color illustrations to outline the history of the worlds visited by the
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Starship Enterprise.

Star Trek: Picard: The Last Best Hope
An all-new Star Trek adventure set during The Original Series era and featuring James T. Kirk! The saga
of James T. Kirk’s historic command of the U.S.S. Enterprise is known throughout the galaxy. But one
part of the legend has barely been touched upon until now: the story of Kirk’s first starship command
and the remarkable achievements by which Starfleet’s youngest captain earned the right to succeed
Christopher Pike as the commander of the famous Enterprise. From his early battles with the Klingons to
the rescue of endangered civilizations, Kirk grapples with difficult questions: Is he a warrior or a
peacemaker? Should he obey regulations or trust his instincts? This thrilling novel illustrates the
events and choices that would shape James T. Kirk into one of the most renowned captains in Starfleet
history.

I Could Pee on This, Too
Cat lovers will laugh out loud at the quirkiness of their feline friends with these insightful and
curious poems from the singular minds of housecats. In this hilarious book of tongue-in-cheek poetry,
the author of the internationally syndicated comic strip Sally Forth helps cats unlock their creative
potential and explain their odd behavior to ignorant humans. With titles like "Who Is That on Your
Lap?," "This Is My Chair," "Kneel Before Me," "Nudge," and "Some of My Best Friends Are Dogs," the poems
collected in I Could Pee on This perfectly capture the inner workings of the cat psyche. With photos of
the cat authors throughout, this whimsical volume reveals kitties at their wackiest, and most
exasperating (but always lovable).

Star Trek: Khan
Dig through the many pages of advice in this fun pop philosophy book as narrated by Captain Kirk, based
on the characters from Star Trek: The Original Series. The cosmos is filled with a great many
wonders--uncharted worlds, bizarre life forms, chaos and calm. Tread carefully as you navigate through
this collection of scenarios as Captain Kirk teaches you how to handle even the most challenging
situations. The possibilities are as limitless as the universe itself.
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Star Trek Cats
Captain's log: We have entered a galaxy where beloved illustrator Jenny Parks has conjured an
astonishingly vivid homage to the original Star Trek series with an unexpected twist: a cast of cats.
Featuring a hilarious new take on iconic characters and scenes—from Kirk in the Captain's chair to Spock
offering his Vulcan wisdom—this eye-opening adventure stays true to the tone of the classic TV show.
Playful, loving, and from a strange new world, Star Trek Cats is the perfect gift for fans of, well,
Star Trek and cats. TM & © 2017 CBS Studios Inc. STAR TREK and related marks and logos are trademarks of
CBS Studios Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Star Trek: The Wisdom of Picard
Fourty-five brand new colorable images from seasons four-through-seven of the fan-favorite science
fiction series! The crew of the U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D has only just begun to explore the far
reaches of space. Now you can color their journey in any way that you choose! Join your favorite
characters for another voyage with Star Trek: The Next Generation Adult Coloring Book--Continuing
Missions! Featuring unique, highly detailed black and white illustrations inspired by unforgettable
episodes like "Darmok," "The Inner Light," and "Chain of Command," this collection of beautifully
illustrated images is a must have for Star Trek fans everywhere! The second volume of the official Star
Trek: The Next Generation coloring book! Color more of your favorite TNG moments! Includes 45 pieces of
brand new, beautifully detailed black and white artwork! Purchase alone or alongside the Star Trek: The
Original Series Volume 2 coloring book for a matching set! A must-have for any Star Trek fan!

Star Trek: New Adventures
The official parody guide to the unaired eighth season of Star Trek: The Next Generation, based on the
popular @TNG_S8 Twitter account from creator Mike McMahan! In the basement of the Star Trek archives,
behind shelves of U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D models, bags of wigs, and bins of plastic phasers, sits a
dusty cardboard box. Inside is a pile of VHS tapes that contain never-before-seen episodes and behindthe-scenes footage for something truly amazing. The world thinks there are only seven seasons of Star
Trek: The Next Generation, but there’s one more. A secret season. Actually, not really. But that didn’t
stop Mike McMahan, creator of the parody Twitter account @TNG_S8, from making a guide full of: REAL* TNG
SEASON 8 FACTS AND STORIES! REAL* TNG SEASON 8 DIALOGUE AND IMAGES! (* Again, not really, of course.
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This is humor. Sorry.) So impress your friends and bewilder your enemies with your newfound knowledge of
these very lost Star Trek episodes! Engage! ™, ®, & © 2015 CBS Studios, Inc. STAR TREK and related marks
and logos are trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

The Captain's Oath
Captain's log: We have entered a galaxy where beloved illustrator Jenny Parks has conjured an
astonishingly vivid homage to the original Star Trek series with an unexpected twist: a cast of cats.
Featuring a hilarious new take on iconic characters and scenes—from Kirk in the Captain's chair to Spock
offering his Vulcan wisdom—this eye-opening adventure stays true to the tone of the classic TV show.
Playful, loving, and from a strange new world, Star Trek Cats is the perfect gift for fans of, well,
Star Trek and cats. TM & © 2017 CBS Studios Inc. STAR TREK and related marks and logos are trademarks of
CBS Studios Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Star Trek Cat
Captain's log: We have entered a galaxy where beloved illustrator Jenny Parks has conjured an
astonishingly vivid homage to the original Star Trek series with an unexpected twist: a cast of cats.
Featuring a hilarious new take on iconic characters and scenes—from Kirk in the Captain's chair to Spock
offering his Vulcan wisdom—this eye-opening adventure stays true to the tone of the classic TV show.
Playful, loving, and from a strange new world, Star Trek Cats is the perfect gift for fans of, well,
Star Trek and cats.

Star Trek: Year Five #11
The unpredictable cosmic entity known only as Q has plagued Captain Jean-Luc Picard and the crew of the
Starship Enterprise™ since their very first voyage together. But little was known of Q's mysterious past
or of the unearthly realm from which he hails. Until now. A brilliant scientist may have found a way to
breach the energy barrier surrounding the Milky Way galaxy, and the Enterprise is going to put it to the
test. The last thing Captain Picard needs is a surprise visit from Q, but the omnipotent trickster has
more in mind than his usual pranks. Kidnapping Picard, he takes the captain back through time to the
moment the Q Continuum faced its greatest threat. Now Picard must learn Q's secrets -- or all of reality
may perish!
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The Q Continuum
In celebration of one of science fiction's most beloved franchises, an updated edition of the acclaimed
Ships of the Line hardcover collection. They dared to risk it all in a skiff of reeds or leather, on a
ship of wood or steel, knowing the only thing between them and certain death was their ship. To explore,
to seek out what lay beyond the close and comfortable, every explorer had to embrace danger. And as they
did so, what arose was a mystical bond, a passion for the ships that carried them. From the very first
time humans dared to warp the fabric of space, escaping from the ashes of the third World War, they also
created ships. These vessels have become the icons of mankind's desire to rise above the everyday, to
seek out and make the unknown known. And these ships that travel the stellar seas have stirred the same
passions as the ones that floated in the oceans. While every captain has wished that their starship
could be outfitted in the same manner as the sailing ship H.M.S. Beagle—without weapons—that proved
untenable. From the start, Starfleet realized that each vessel, due to the limited range of the early
warp engines, must be able to stand alone against any attack. Thus arose the idea, taken from the days
of wooden sailing ships, that every Starfleet vessel must stand as a ship of the line. Through the
actions of their captains and crews, countless starships have taken on that role. Here we remember some
of those ships and their heroic crews. In celebration of one of science fiction's most beloved
franchises, this updated edition of the acclaimed Ships of the Line hardcover collection now includes
dozens of additional images brought together for the first time in book format—spectacular renderings
featured in the highly successful Star Trek: Ships of the Line calendar series. With text by Star Trek's
own Michael Okuda, the story of each of these valiant starships now comes to life. ™, ®, & © 2014 CBS
Studios, Inc. STAR TREK and related marks are trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Star Trek Starships Coaster Book
With the Federation border in sight, a villain revealed will subject Kirk and the crew of the Enterprise
to their most dangerous challenge yet--where everything comes to a head in a battle for the fate of the
five-year mission!

Star Trek Cats
Pay tribute to some of the most iconic ships in Star Trek history with this deluxe coaster book
featuring six 3-1/2" x 3-1/2" wooden coasters. This one-of-a-kind gift book features some of the most
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iconic ships in Star Trek history, plus a set of six deluxe 3-1/2" x 3-1/2" wooden coasters. Each
smartly designed spread is devoted to a different ship, with a set of embedded coasters that are
magnetic, giving them dual purpose for both functionality and décor. A perfect gift for Star Trek fans
and collectors, the six coasters include: U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701 U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D
Romulan Bird-of-Prey, 23rd century Klingon Bird-of-Prey, 23rd and 24th centuries U.S.S. Defiant NX-74205
Borg Cube TM & © 2019 CBS Studios Inc. STAR TREK and related marks are trademarks of CBS Studios Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

Judgmental Maps
Discover all of Captain Jean-Luc Picard’s sage advice, insight, and wisdom from the deck of the USS
Enterprise and beyond in this ultimate collection of wise words from the esteemed Starfleet captain. Any
Star Trek fan knows that Captain Jean-Luc Picard is renowned for his impressive oratory skills,
preferring negotiation and diplomacy over violence and destruction. Now, you can finally ponder all of
his wisdom in one place—from his thoughts on leadership and sense of duty to justice and the
limitlessness of exploration—in Star Trek: The Wisdom of Picard. Journey with the Starfleet captain
through his seven seasons on Star Trek: The Next Generation to the Star Trek movies to the current
series Star Trek: Picard. Star Trek: The Wisdom of Picard boldly goes where no book has gone before to
log Picard’s timeless advice in one impressive collection, perfect for Star Trek fans everywhere! Make
it so!

Star Trek the Next Generation Adult Coloring Book
The cats are back in their continuing mission: to boldly go where no one has gone before. This companion
to the bestselling Star Trek Cats brings the many adventures of Star Trek: The Next Generation to life
in a faithfully feline homage to the hit series. From encounters with the Borg to adventures on the
holodeck, Captain Picard and the rest of the U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D crew are reimagined as cats
with lovingly detailed and eyebrow-raising scenes from throughout the award-winning series, perfect for
Star Trek fans across the Galaxy. TM & © 2018 CBS Studios Inc. STAR TREK and related marks and logos are
trademarks of CBS Studios Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Star Trek Cookbook
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Witness the shocking origin of Khan Noonien Singh from his earliest years through his rise to power
during the epic Eugenics Wars! Behold the events that led to his escape from Earth aboard the Botany
Bay! Learn the truth behind his re-awakening by Admiral Marcus and Section 31! It's the origin of Star
Trek's greatest villain!

Better Than Life
The Office
“Ryan Britt is . . . the Virgil you want to guide you through the inferno of geekery.” —Lev Grossman,
author of the bestselling Magician's trilogy Pop Culture and sci-fi guru Ryan Britt has never met a
monster, alien, wizard, or superhero that didn’t need further analysis. Essayist Ryan Britt got a sex
education from dirty pictures of dinosaurs, made out with Jar-Jar Binks at midnight, and figured out how
to kick depression with a Doctor Who Netflix-binge. Alternating between personal anecdote, hilarious
insight, and smart analysis, Luke Skywalker Can’t Read contends that Barbarella is good for you, that
monster movies are just romantic comedies with commitment issues, that Dracula and Sherlock Holmes are
total hipsters, and, most shockingly, shows how virtually everyone in the Star Wars universe is
functionally illiterate. Romp through time and space, from the circus sideshows of 100 years ago to the
Comic Cons of today, from darkest corners of the Galaxy to the comfort of your couch. For anyone who
pretended their flashlight was a lightsaber, stood in line for a movie at midnight, or dreamed they were
abducted by aliens, Luke Skywalker Can't Read is full of answers to questions you haven't thought to
ask, and perfect for readers of Chuck Klosterman, Rob Sheffield, and Ernest Cline. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Uhura's Song
Your City. Judged A sharp tongued and fierce witted full-color collection of maps of America’s greatest
cities in all their brutally honest glory. When you move to a new city you look at a map to get you
where you need to be, but a Google Map of San Francisco won’t tell you where you can get “Real Dim Sum”
or where “The Worst Trader Joes Ever” is. Or if you’re visiting Chicago, you might want to see the
Magnificent Mile, but not know it’s right next to where “Suburbanites Buy Drugs” and “Retired Mafioso.”
This is where Judgmental Maps comes in – a no holds barred look at city life that is at once a love
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letter and hate mail from the very people who live there. What started as a joke between comedian Trent
Gillaspie and his friends in Denver, quickly grew into a viral sensation with a rabid and enthusiastic
community labeling maps of their cities with names and descriptions we all think of, but are a bit too
shy to say out loud. Collected here in a full color, beautifully packaged book with all new, never
before published material, Judgmental Maps is laugh out loud funny from New York to Los Angeles,
Minneapolis to Atlanta and offending everyone else in between.

Star Trek: Light-and-Sound Communicator
The USA TODAY bestseller—based on the new Star Trek TV series! “Fifteen years ago…you led us out of the
darkness. You commanded the greatest rescue armada in history. Thenthe unimaginable. What did that cost
you? Your faith. Your faith in us. Your faith in yourself. Tell us, why did you leave Starfleet,
Admiral?” Every end has a beginning…and this electrifying novel details the events leading into the new
Star Trek TV series, introducing you to brand-new characters featured in the life of Jean-Luc
Picard—widely considered to be one of the most popular and recognizable characters in all of science
fiction.

Star Trek Cats
Fictional autobiography of the iconic Star Trek character, told in his own words and telling the story
of his life, including his difficult childhood, his adventures on the Enterprise, and his death and
resurrection on the Genesis Planet. "The Autobiography of Mr. Spock" tells the story of one of
Starfleet's finest officers, and one the Federations most celebrated citizens. Half human and half
Vulcan, the book, written in Spock's own words, follows his difficult childhood on the planet Vulcan;
his controversial enrollment at Starfleet Academy; his adventures with Captain Kirk and the crew of the
Starship Enterprise; his diplomatic triumphs with the Klingons and Romulans; and his death and amazing
resurrection on the Genesis Planet. We meet the friends he's made, the women he loved, and experience
the triumphs and tragedies of a life and career that spanned a century. Despite his alien blood, his
struggle to find his place in the universe is one we can all relate to.

The Autobiography of Mr. Spock
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What Would Captain Kirk Do?
STAY ON THE TOP OF YOUR LIFE - When life gets busy, and it seems so hard to keep track of all the
important dates in your life and manage your time. Our beautiful calendar can help you become more
efficient and you can control your own life with the help of our calendar. Live your own life and become
a better version of yourself with this calendar! The Calendar covers 12 months with features: - Hanging
monthly wall calendar covers 2021 from Jan 2021 - Dec 2021 - A square calendar of exclusive illustration
and high quality images is ideal for creating a comfortable look in home & office - Size Closed: 8.5" W
x 11" H - Size Opened: 17" W x 11" H

Luke Skywalker Can't Read
This star-studded tribute to the kings and queens of comedy draws together such legendary names as Steve
Martin, Tina Fey, Steve Carell, Eddie Murphy, Robin Williams, Ricky Gervais, and many more. Granted
extraordinary access, photographer Matt Hoyle has captured his subjects in portraits that are works of
art in themselves—by turns zany and deadpan, laugh-out-loud and contemplative. Accompanying them are
first-person reflections from each of the comedians on life and laughter that always cut straight to the
heart of comedy: it's funny because it's true. Page after sidesplitting page in Comic Genius offers
prose as engaging as each portrait is memorable. Here, in one handsome package, is the gift of laughter
itself. Comic Genius is proud to support Save The Children.

Search for Spock
Insightful essays, poignant life advice, and pithy pearls of wisdom from one of comedy’s brightest
rising stars Comedian, writer, actress, and social media star Amanda Seales is a force of nature who has
fearlessly and passionately charted her own course through life and career. Now, in her one-of-a-kind
voice that blends academic intellectualism, Black American colloquialisms, and pop culture fanaticism,
she’s bringing her life’s lessons and laughs to the page. This volume of essays, axioms, original
illustrations, and photos provides Seales’s trademark “self-help from the hip” style of commentary,
fueled by ideology formed from her own victories, struggles, research, mistakes, risks, and pay-offs.
Unapologetic, fiercely funny, and searingly honest, Small Doses engages, empowers, and enlightens
readers on how to find their truths while still finding the funny!
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Star Trek Cats Twin Pins
“The pages are colorful, vibrant, and joyful… Search for Spock was a lot of fun. If you have kids,
you’ll enjoy working together to try and find Mr. Spock, and if you’re an adult, it’s fun to find all of
the references to various Star Trek episodes.”—Trek Core Explore the settings of the ever-popular Star
Trek show and movie franchises in hopes of finding the evasive Mr. Spock in this hugely entertaining
version of Where’s Waldo? for Trekkies! Travel through space and time to find Dr. Spock among over 100
other characters, aliens, villains, and crew members in this hidden intergalactic adventure! Search all
floors, planetary settings, and plots explored by the brave Enterprise fleet members for a certain
evasive-yet-adored Vulcan in the entertaining and endearing Search for Spock. The colorful artwork
mirrors the famously popular Where’s Waldo? activity book series’ charm and simplicity—a challenging and
fun time for all fans of all ages!

The Next Generation Adult Coloring Book-Continuing Missions
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The untold stories behind The Office, one of the most iconic
television shows of the twenty-first century, told by its creators, writers, and actors When did you
last hang out with Jim, Pam, Dwight, Michael, and the rest of Dunder Mifflin? It might have been back in
2013, when the series finale aired . . . or it might have been last night, when you watched three
episodes in a row. But either way, long after the show first aired, it’s more popular than ever, and
fans have only one problem—what to watch, or read, next. Fortunately, Rolling Stone writer Andy Greene
has that answer. In his brand-new oral history, The Office: The Untold Story of the Greatest Sitcom of
the 2000s, Greene will take readers behind the scenes of their favorite moments and characters. Greene
gives us the true inside story behind the entire show, from its origins on the BBC through its
impressive nine-season run in America, with in-depth research and exclusive interviews. Fans will get
the inside scoop on key episodes from "The Dundies" to "Threat Level Midnight" and "Goodbye, Michael,"
including behind-the-scenes details like the battle to keep it on the air when NBC wanted to pull the
plug after just six episodes and the failed attempt to bring in James Gandolfini as the new boss after
Steve Carell left, spotlighting the incredible, genre-redefining show created by the family-like team,
who together took a quirky British import with dicey prospects and turned it into a primetime giant with
true historical and cultural significance. Hilarious, heartwarming, and revelatory, The Office gives
fans and pop culture buffs a front-row seat to the phenomenal sequence of events that launched The
Office into wild popularity, changing the face of television and how we all see our office lives for
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decades to come.

Star Trek, the Worlds of the Federation
Follow the adventures of the crew of the U.S.S. Enterprise in the timeline based on the new movies as
they continue their five-year mission of discovery into unchartered space. In "Deity" the crew arrives
at the previously unexplored planet Banks-216, sending an away team that becomes exposed when a massive
alien ship arrives in orbit. Then, Captain Kirk and the crew are about to encounter their strangest
discovery yet themselves, in the Mirror-Mirror storyline "Live Evil." Plus, the ship faces off with a
renegade faction of Orions intent on disrupting the truce between their species and the Federation in
"Reunion." In "Legacy of Spock" the elder Spock joins the last survivors of Vulcan to search the galaxy
for a new home. And in "Connection" the crew come into contact with a ship that looks eerily familiar.
Collects the final 13 issues, #48-60, of the first Star Trek ongoing series from IDW.

The Left Hand Of Destiny Book Two
Lister lives in a replica of Bedford Falls from It's a Wonderful Life, Rimmer is married to a
supermodel, and the Cat lives in Denmark in a palace surrounded by a moat of milk. Life's good on Earth.
Or is it? The crew of the Red Dwarf are trapped within an addictive virtual reality called Better Than
Life, a game that transports you to a perfect world of your imagination. But it is killing them, and to
escape, you have to want to. Rejoin this trepid band of space zeroes - Lister, Rimmer, Kryten, Holly and
the Cat - as they continue their epic journey through frontal-lobe knotting realities where none dare
venture but the bravest of the brave, the boldest of the bold, the feeblest of the feeble-minded.

Ships of the Line
As General Martok's war to win back his empire grows in fury, the truth about his past is revealed,
leading to a final confrontation against his corrupt son and the woman he once loved. Only an ultimate
sacrifice will enable him to reclaim what was taken from him and fulfill his dream of creating a Klingon
'Camelot'. Honour, betrayal, the ties of blood and the warrior ethic: all the most powerful elements of
Klingon life are here in a tale which fans will love.

I Could Pee on This
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There's a new cat in town! This feisty sibling of the international bestseller I Could Pee on This will
be making its own sensational mark in the cat-poetry world. I Could Pee on This, Too explores fresh
feline emotions and philosophical musings through cats' own poetry, such as "Welcome New Cat," "Sleeping
My Life Away," and "You Also Live Here." Any cat lover who's longed for a deeper look into the enigmatic
world of their cats will fall whiskers over paws for this well-versed follow-up.
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